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I fully support the inclusion of furniture bank services as an integral part of Senate Bill 

1530, for the following reasons: there is a tremendous need in all communities across 

the state of Oregon for housing support for our citizens, including all furnishings and 

supplies that are needed to set up safe and stable households. I believe safe and 

stable households are absolutely critical for our society to function and thrive -- and 

for all citizens to have the opportunity to live productively, to work, and to raise 

families if they should choose to do so. 


